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Preparing hands for today, minds for tomorrow and hearts for eternity!

COAST KIDS PRESCHOOL / COVID-19 UPDATE: April 17

Dear Families,
Isn't it exciting to at least hear talk about reopening the economy! | tend to be on the hopeful side and | am still

hoping to see you all sooner than later. We all miss you! Are you thinking about summer? If you haven't signed up
for any of our camps but you want to - then let me know. | can send you the summer registration form. We can take
care of this without you coming into the preschool. For those children that will be heading to Kindergarten in the fall,
every week, we will have Kindergarten Readiness as part of it.

As a staff we have continued to reach out to you by FaceBook, emails, phone calls and Zoom. | wanted to offer you a
way to reach out to others from your child's class. We have Class Directories that are available to you now. Just
email me and | will send you the Class Directory. This will only include your information if you allowed us to share it.
So there may be some names omitted from the Class Directory.

Some of you have asked if you can send in a donation. Sure, only if you want to. (I only mention this because some
have asked.) If you do send in anything, just be sure to write down Coast Kids Preschool in the memo. Something
else you can do is to help a former family of Coast Kids Preschool. Many of you have been to Notorious Burgers for
our Family Nights in the fall. It is located at 6955 El Camino Real. As a hard working small business, this has been a
struggle for them. You can phone in an order and take it out. Yummy! And you would be helping a former family.

We sure missed having our Spring Art Show. Stayed Tuned for our Spring Art Show Reimagined. Our next big event
is our Garden Party for Moms. This is such a special time to spoil all the Moms. So we have something in mind. | will
need something from all of you. Will you please send Keri Wagner a photo (jpeg) of the child and Mom in the
garden or surrounded by flowers or plants? Send her this email before April 30th! Send to
keriw@northcoastcalvary.org. Thank you!

| hope you are finding new ways to enjoy your stay at home family time. Keep posting on our FaceBook page!

"The Lord bless you and keep you; the Lord make His face shine upon you, and be gracious to you; The Lord lift His
countenance upon you, and give you peace." Numbers 6:24 - 26

Stay healthy!

Alisa Wickham, Director
alisa@northcoastcalvary.org
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